
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 26, 1998 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Glenn 

Committee on Governmental Affairs 

United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

Dear Senator Glenn: 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is, by this letter, providing official notification that 

it will cease its operations as of September 30, 1998.  By sending this letter, the Review 

Board is complying with Section 9(f)(4) of the President John F. Kennedy Assassination 

Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107, which requires that a 90-day notice of the 

Review Board’s termination date be provided to the President and the Congress. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


